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ET/ 9th May 2022 

 
Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations and Spring Fayre 

 
 

 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we will be holding a whole school picnic on Wednesday 25th May 2022.  
Children are invited to bring in a packed lunch or purchase a school dinner picnic box.  The picnic box will be the only 
school dinner option available on this day.  All children will then be able to enjoy their picnic lunch with their class 
teacher at lunchtime. 
 
We are very aware that the last few years have made it difficult for us to enjoy some of the key events usually seen 
in Oakworth’s annual diary.  We want this to change so we are excited to be holding the Spring Fayre also on 
Wednesday 25th May 2022. 
 
Order of Events: 
 
2.30pm - Parents are invited to collect their children from their usually collection points.  Children attending care 
club or unoccupied children will be looked after by staff and leave as normal at the end of the school day.  These 
children will be able to access the stalls along with a member of staff. 
2.35pm – A variety of stalls and games will be situated in the main playground for all children and parents to enjoy.  
If the Great British weather is not on our side then the stalls will be based in the hall and classrooms. 
3.45pm – Spring Fayre closes. 
 
 

 
 

On Friday 13th May we will be inviting the children to come to school in non-uniform.  On this day, we 
would really appreciate any of the following donations to support the success of the Spring Fayre: 

• Second hand books 

• Chocolate for the chocolate tombola 

• Any bottles e.g. drinks, toiletries 

• Oakworth Primary School uniform 

We thank you in advance for your support with this fantastic event! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


